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July 5, 2024 

Mr. Craig Hirai, Executive Assistant 
Hawaiʻi Housing Finance & Development Corporation  
State of Hawaiʻi 
677 Queen Street, #300 
Honolulu, Hawai‛i  96813 
 
Via Email: craig.k.hirai@hawaii.gov 
 
Dear Mr. Hirai: 
 

SUBJECT: HAWAIʻI HOUSING FINANCE & DEVELOPMENT 
CORPORATION FUNDING MECHANISMS FOR 
AFFORDABLE AND WORKFORCE HOUSING IN THE 
COUNTY OF MAUI  (BFED-21(26)) 

 
 Thank you for your presentation at the Maui County Council’s Budget, Finance, 
and Economic Development Committee meeting of July 2, 2024, relating to HHFDC’s 
funding mechanisms for affordable and workforce housing in the County of Maui. 
 
 May I please request you confirm the agency responsible for ensuring 
organizations that receive HHFDC funds comply with Chapter 104, Hawaii Revised 
Statutes, relating to wages and hours of employees on public works.  Please also 
describe how compliance is enforced.   
 
 May I further request you transmit your response to 
bfed.committee@mauicounty.us by July 19, 2024.  To ensure efficient processing, 
please include the Committee item number in the subject line. 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff (Kasie 
Apo Takayama at 808-270-7665, or Yvette Bouthillier at 808-270-7758). 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
YUKI LEI K. SUGIMURA, Chair 
Budget, Finance, and Economic 
Development Committee 

 
bfed:ltr:021(26)a01:jgk 
cc: David Oi, Housing Finance Manager, HHFDC 
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BFED Committee

From: BFED Committee
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 2:38 PM
To: craig.k.hirai@hawaii.gov
Cc: BFED Committee; david.t.oi@hawaii.gov
Subject: PLEASE READ attached letter re:  BFED-21(26); 07/19/24
Attachments: 021(26)a01 signed.pdf

Mr. Craig Hirai:  Please refer to the attached letter from the Budget, Finance, and Economic
Development (BFED) Committee Chair, dated July 5, 2023.  Please respond by July 19, 2024
  
Mr. Oi:  FYI 
 
 
Thank you, 
Yvette Bouthillier, Senior Secretary 
BFED Committee  
 
 
 


